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CHANGE OF AUDITORS 
 

The Board of the Company hereby announces that Grant Thornton resigned as auditors of the 
Company with effect from 15 September 2009. The Board shall seek approval of the 
Shareholders at the SGM to appoint E&Y as new auditors of the Company to fill the casual 
vacancy following the resignation of Grant Thornton and to hold office until the conclusion of 
the next annual general meeting of the Company. A circular containing a notice of the SGM 
together with further details of the Change of Auditors will be despatched to the Shareholders 
as soon as practicable.  
 
The board of directors (the “Board”) of Man Sang International Limited (the “Company”) 
hereby announces that Grant Thornton resigned as auditors of the Company with effect from 15 
September 2009.  The Board received several proposals from independent accounting firms in 
respect of the audit for the financial year ending 31 March 2010.  After evaluating the proposals, 
the Board proposes to appoint Ernst & Young (“E&Y”) as auditors of the Company.  The 
Board shall seek approval of shareholders of the Company (the “Shareholders”) at a special 
general meeting (the “SGM”) to appoint E&Y as new auditors of the Company to fill the casual 
vacancy following the resignation of Grant Thornton and to hold office until the conclusion of 
the next annual general meeting of the Company (the “Change of Auditors”).  
 
Grant Thornton have confirmed in their letter of resignation that there are no circumstances 
connected with their resignation which they considered should be brought to the notice of the 
Shareholders or creditors of the Company. Both of the Board and the audit committee of the 
Company are not aware of any matters in connection with the resignation of Grant Thornton 
that should be brought to the attention of the Shareholders. Grant Thornton have not 
commenced any audit work of the Company for the financial year ending 31 March 2010.   
 
The Board would like to thank Grant Thornton for their professional services over the past and 
look forward to working with E&Y. 
 
A circular containing a notice of the SGM together with further details of the Change of 
Auditors will be despatched to the Shareholders as soon as practicable. 
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